
The Commonwealth of Massachusetts 
William Francis Galvin, Secretary of the Commonwealth 

Massachusetts Historical Commission 

TO: Jon Wilhelmsen, Plympton Historical Commission 

FROM: Massachusetts Historical Commission 

DATE: December 15,2006 

The Massachusetts Historical Commission is pleased to inform you that the following 
property(ies) has been voted eligible for inclusion in the National Register of Historic Places (36 
CFR 60) by the Commission acting as the State Review Board. By law, a property is afforded 
protection from adverse effect caused by Federally funded, licensed or assisted projects when it 
has been voted eligible for inclusion in the National Register. The nomination form will now be 
submitted to the National Register Office, National Park Service in Washington, D.C. for final 
review. If the National Register Office lists the property or determines it eligible for listing in the 
National Register, it will automatically be included in the Massachusetts State Register of 
Historic Places (950 CMR 71). The State Register parallels the National Register in providing 
protection from State actions. For more information, you may wish to refer to your original 
notification letter or contact the Commission's National Register staff. When we have received 
the determination of the National Register Office you will be advised. 

Plympton Village HD December 13,2006 

cc: Martha Lyon, Gregory Farmer, consultant 

220 Morrissey Boulevard, Boston, Massachusetts 02125 
(617) 727-8470.Fax: (617) 727-5128 

www.sec.state.ma.us/mhc 



The Commonwealth of Massachusetts 
William Francis Galvin, Secretary of the Commonwealth 

Massachusetts Historical Commission 

January 4, 2007 

Dr. John Roberts 
National Register of Historic Places 
National Park Service 
1201Eye Street, NW 8'h floor 
Washington, DC 20005 

Dear Dr. Roberts: 

Enclosed please find the following nomination form: 

Plyrnpton Village HD, Plympton (Plymouth Co.), MA 

The nomination has been voted eligible by the State Review Board and has been signed by the 
State Historic Preservation Officer. The owners of the properties in the district were notified of 
pending State Review Board consideration 30 to 45 days before the meeting and were afforded 
the opportunity to comment. 

Two letters of objection (2003) have been received. 

Sincerely, 

National Register Director 
Massachusetts Historical Commission 

enclosure 

cc: Jon Wilhelmsen, Maxwell West, Plympton Historical Commission 
Robert Vautrinot, Plympton Board of Selectmen 
Martha Lyon, Gregory Farmer, consultants 
Jack O'Leary, Planning Board 

220 Morrissey Boulevard, Bostpn, Massachusetts 02 125 
(617) 727-8470.Fax: (617) 727-5128 

www.sec.state.ma.us/mhc 




